From: Curt Zell <jcurtzell@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 23,2018 10:14 PM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Cc: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>

Subject: Medical Marijuana Facility Application - 3720 Washtenaw Ave.

Members of the Planning Commission,

I would like to express my concern and disapproval pertaining to the application for a medical marijuana
facility at 3720 Washtenaw Ave., aka, Buddy’s Gas Station. | have strong concerns about such a facility being
located adjacent to a residential neighborhood, and to the surrounding businesses and county recreation center
and park which are very frequently accessed by pedestrians and bicyclist, many of which are children. Itis my
understudying that the zoning for the property would require that a Special Exception Use be granted. |
encourage the Planning Commission to not grant such an exception.

Regards,

Curt Zell
3047 Overridge Dr.
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